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AGM 2017 - 2018 Annual Report President’s  

Mike Elvin 

President’s Report 2018 
 
July 2017 to June 2018  
 
1 The 2018 face to face was a good opportunity for the committee to put the past behind us and move forward. 

There were some great ideas discussed and plans made for the future. 
 
2 The 2018 face to face Range Setters seminar was very productive. Some new ideas were put forward and 

discussed as to how we could incorporate them into the current Range Setters  course.  
 
3 The 2017 National Titles was successful. A few problems were experienced. It was supported well by the 

members with a good turnout. 
The 2018 National Titles is shaping up to be one of the best the committee has organised. I look forward to 
handing everything over to the new President, who with the help of the committee, will put on a good show for 
the members and their families. 

 
4 Another Benchmark shoot has been organised by the committee. Benchmark Marked Distance Shoot will be held 

at Pioneer Country Tweed Heads NSW on the 4th and 5th of August. More details on the format will be made 
available soon.  

 
5 A mentoring program is being organized by the committee to begin at this weekend’s State of Origin shoot, this 

Sunday.  Any of the committee members can provide you with more information about this mentoring session. 
Please, enquire after the AGM.  

 
6 Communications with the members has been lacking in the past. I encourage this new committee to put more 

effort into communicating with the members and to be more  approachable to all members of the association. 
 
7 I endeavoured to help the clubs more when I first came into office by lending out targets to at least 3 clubs 

between 2016 and 2017.  This enabled those clubs to hold their sanctioned shoots. I hope the committee can 
continue to help the clubs wherever possible. 

 
 
Regards 
 
Mike Elvin 
President 3DAAA 
president@3daaa.com.au  
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